Funding Announcement: BooSt ECI Request for Proposals 2018-2019 (RFP)
The BooSt Board has approved the release of an RFP to fund early care and education projects from July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2019. Contracts may, at the discretion of the board, be extended for one or two additional years. Applications are due March 26, 2018.
Eligible applicants must have a not for profit status or have a not for profit agency serve as their fiscal agent. Services provided with BooSt/Early Childhood Iowa funding must be delivered in Boone or Story County, Iowa. 
Agencies that currently provide a service in only one county are encouraged to apply to offer their services in both counties. This does not apply to services that are provided at a specific location where it would not be practical to expand that service to both counties – such as a child care setting.
The BooSt Board has not been given the amount of funding available for 2019 but we do not anticipate that there will be any increased funding and there is a possibility that the legislature will decrease funding for next year. Final contract amounts will be contingent upon what we are allocated by the legislature and approved by the governor.
Copies of the RFP can be found at www.boostforchildren.org or by contacting the BooSt office at 515-433-4892. Any questions regarding the RFP should be directed to the area director.
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